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DECISION BY THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE 
INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT 
REGARDING THE RECOMMENDATION TO BE SUBMITTED TO THE 
INTER-AMERICAN COUNCIL FOR INTEGRAL DEVELOPMENT 
WITH RESPECT TO COMBINING THE FEMCIDI PROGRAMMING CYCLES 
FOR 2010 AND 2011
In accordance with Article 19 of the Rules of Procedure of the Management Board of the IACHR, pursuant to the agreements reached at the meeting of the MB/IACD on September 7, 2012, and on instructions from the delegation of Mexico in its capacity as Vice Chair, the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI) consulted with member states via electronic means (AICD/JD/CN-21/12), on October 10, 2012, regarding the question of how member states that only made contributions for one of the two years could participate in the FEMCIDI programming that is financed with 2010 and 2011 contributions. 
Seven of the nine members of the MB/IACD agreed upon the terms of the query so the Board, the MB/IACD decides as follows: 
Decision:
Together with the recommendation that the MB/IACD submits to CIDI to combine the 2010 and 2011 FEMCIDI Programming Cycles, it will be recommended that the countries that contributed funds for one or other of the 2010 or 2011 Programming Cycles shall be able to present and/or participate in the projects approved in the framework of FEMCIDI 2010 and 2011 with those funds. 
Two members of the MB/IACD were not in the agreement with the recommendation proposed in the query. They suggest submitting to CIDI the recommendation "that only countries that contributed funds for one of the 2010 or 2011 Programming Cycles shall be able to participate in projects approved in the framework of FEMCIDI 2010 and 2011 with those funds." 
It is worth noting that, together with its acceptance of the consultation, the delegation of El Salvador underscored that this decision must be adopted by way of exception and that emphasis should be placed on the need to continue and redouble efforts to revise the current structure of FEMCIDI, so that before long there would be a uniform, flexible, transparent, and comprehensible partnership for development mechanism.  The delegation also stressed that it would be useful to explain what sectoral areas would benefit from the exceptional measure adopted.  The Vice Chair considers that all these recommendations could well be taken up in the draft resolution that the MB/IACD submits for CIDI's consideration.
� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CIDRP00079E04�





